
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
September 13, 2023 

 
 

Administrative Director Declares Illinois Associate Judge 
Appointed in the Sixteenth Judicial Circuit 

 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Marcia M. Meis, Director of the Administrative Office of the Illinois Courts, announced today 
that the Sixteenth Judicial Circuit judges voted to select Lawrence W. Lobb as an associate judge 
of the Sixteenth Judicial Circuit. 
 
Mr. Lobb received his undergraduate degree in 1994 from Wayne State University in Detroit, 
Michigan; his M.B.A. in 2005 from the New York Institute of Technology in Old Westbury, 
New York and his Juris Doctor in 1997 from the University of Toledo in Toledo, Ohio.  Mr. 
Lobb is currently affiliated with Drendel & Jansons Law Group in Batavia, Illinois. 


